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Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I am writing to ask for your permission for your child to watch PG DVD’s during the 
course of the school year.  These DVD’s will be related to topic work and always 
with Teacher Supervision. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below, should you have any worries or concerns 
please contact the school office. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Bridget Harris 
Executive Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 

Permission for PG DVD. 
 
 
Child’s Name: ……………………………………………………………… Class: ………………………… 
 
 
I give / do not give permission for my child to watch the PG DVD’s relating to topic work. 
 
 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………parent/carer 
 
 
 


